
The attorneys at Spiros Law, P.C. recently settled the largest medical malpractice 
settlement ever recorded in Iroquois County history for the sum of $1,000,000.00, paid on 
behalf of the physician.  This case involves a 61 year old female who presented to her 
primary care physician in April 2008, who failed to order follow-up testing or advise her of 
a suspicious mass found on a chest x-ray performed when she was admitted to Iroquois 
Memorial Hospital with pneumonia-like symptoms.  As a result, her lung cancer was not 
diagnosed until it was Stage IV, 22 months later.   


